
 
 

 
 

Linda Dupont, Assistant to the Selectmen: Town Hall phone: 603-466-5771; Town Hall hours: Monday through Friday 8:30 A.M. – 12:30 P.M 
Email: selectmen@randolph.nh.gov Town Web Site: www.randolph.nh.gov 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
March 31st – April 3rd and 4th – SELECTMEN’s Office CLOSED 
 
April 
 
3rd – Monday - Fire Meeting – Municipal Building – 6:30 pm 
14th – 24th – Online Trail Sign Auction – beginning at 12 noon ET.  To participate in the auction visit 
rmc.betterworld.org.  
16th – Sunday - Friends of the Library Presents – Sunday Movie Matinee – “Finding Altamira” 2 pm Randolph Town Hall – 
refreshments will be provided. 
18th – SAU-20 – School Board Meeting – Gorham Middle/High School – 6:30 pm 
24th – 26th – SCHOOL VACATION WEEK 

Town Clerk Office CLOSED - will not be available during school vacation week 

Library News – The "When Will the Seven Break?" contest is officially open. You 
have until April 15 to make your guess. Good luck.  
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Recurring events listed below.  Please check specific days for any changes (holidays, closing, etc.) 
Art Group – Ingrid Graff   603-466-5736 
Bicentennial Committee – Guy Stever & Sarah Gallop Eusden 
Bridge – Lynn Hunt 603-466-3456 
Library – Yvonne Jenkins, Librarian 603-466-5408 
Mountain View: Next Issue –contributions deadline March 15th. FMI Lucy Sandin  lucy.sandin@gmail.com   
Mahjong – Lynn Hunt 603-466-3456  or Guy Stever 
Quilting Group – Regina Turner 603-466-2301  
Recycling:  1st Saturday of the month; all recyclables must be sorted and at the roadside by 7a.m. 
Selectmen’s Office Hours: 8:30 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. Monday – Friday, Selectmen Meetings; 2nd and 4th Mondays 7p.m. 
Town Clerk Hours: Mondays 9 – 11 a.m. and Wednesdays 7-9 p.m. - Call Anne Kenison 603-466-2606 
Trash Collection: Tuesday all trash must be bagged and at roadside by 7 a.m.; please use cans & do not put out night before. 
Volunteer Fire Department: Meet the 1st Monday 6:30p.m. – Municipal Building – Contact Chief Horn – 603-466-5070 
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Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 
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SELECTMEN’S 
OFFICE CLOSED 

RECYCLING 
TODAY 

 
Library 10-12 

 
 

 
 

2 3 4 5 6 7 8 

 
 

SELECTMEN’S 
OFFICE CLOSED 

Town Clerk 
9-11 am 

Library – 1-5 pm 
Fire Meeting – 6:30 

 
 

SELECTMEN’S 
OFFICE 
CLOSED 

TRASH Pickup 
YOGA 5:30 pm 
Bridge 6:30 pm 

 
 

 
Library 1-5 pm 

Town Clerk 7-9 pm 
 

Forest Comm 7 pm 
 
 

 
Mahjong 1 pm 

 
Planning Board 
Public Hearing 

7 pm 
 

 
 

 
 

Library 10-12  
 
 

9 10 11 12 13 14 15 

 
 

 
Town Clerk 9 – 11 am 

 
Library – 1-5 pm 

 
Selectmen Meeting 7 pm 

 
 

 
TRASH Pickup 

 
YOGA 5:30 pm 

 
Bridge 6:30 pm 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Library 1-5 pm 

Town Clerk 7-9 pm 
 

 
 
 

Mahjong 1 pm 
 
 

 
RMC Online auction 

begins 

 
 

Library 10-12 
 
 
 
 

16 17 18 19 20 21 22 

 
Friends of Library 

Presents  
“Finding Altamira” 

2 pm 
 
 

 
Town Clerk 

9-11 am 
Library – 1-5 pm 

 
 

TRASH Pickup 
 

YOGA 5:30 pm 
Bridge 6:30 pm 

 
GRS School 

Board 6:30 pm 

 
Library 1-5 pm 

Town Clerk 7-9 pm 
 
IBEW meeting 5 pm 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Mahjong 1 pm 
 

Deadline for the 
Blizzard 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

Library 10-12  
 
 

23 24 25 26 27 28 29 

 
 

Town Clerk  
CLOSED 

RMC Online Auction 
Ends 

Library – 1-5 pm 
 

Selectmen Meeting 7 pm 
 

 
 
 

 
TRASH Pickup 

 
YOGA 5:30 pm 

 
Bridge 6:30 pm 

 

 
Library 1-5 pm 

 
Town Clerk 
CLOSED 

 

 
 
 

Mahjong 1 pm 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Library 10-12  
 

30       

 Reminder – Selectmen’s Office will be CLOSED March 31st – April 3rd & 4th  
o Town Clerk will be CLOSED on April 24th and 26th  

 
Blizzard – Contact – Linda Dupont -  linda.dupont90@yahoo.com 

Mountain View – Contact - Lucy Sandin – lucy.sandin@gmail.com 
 

Blizzard, Mt. View and Randolph Weekly can be found on line at:  http://www.randolphfoundationnh.org/publications.php 

 Next Blizzard May 2023 
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